

Lourdes Secondary School

47 Kirriemuir Avenue Cardonald Glasgow G52 3DF

Phone 0141 582 0180

Fax: 0141 582 0181

Head Teacher Gerry McGuigan MA(Hons)

Dear Parent/Carer,

I have had the great privilege of working with and supporting your children throughout the last 2 years in Lourdes Secondary. I continue to be impressed with their kindness, resilience, humour, enthusiasm, energy and 'can do' attitude.

S2 is the biggest yeargroup in Lourdes Secondary and, as I have said on a number of occasions, the best yeargroup in the school too!

On Monday 23rd May, S2 will begin their S3 timetable and I will pass on the depute head responsibilities to Miss Gaughan; Mr MacKinnon will continue to be your child's Pastoral Care teacher.

I would like to take the opportunities to wish you and your families good health and happiness for the future. I look forward to hearing about your child's achievements and successes as they continue their journey through Lourdes Secondary.

Best wishes

L Kerr DHT

WE ARE A ...
FAIRTRADE
SCHOOL









Lourdes Secondary School

47 Kirriemuir Avenue Cardonald Glasgow G52 3DF

Phone 0141 582 0180

Fax: 0141 582 0181

Head Teacher Gerry McGuigan MA(Hons)

Dear S2,

I just wanted to take a minute to say thank you to you for being such a wonderful year group. I want you to know that I have very much enjoyed working with you and have been so impressed with your enthusiasm, your hard work and amazing resilience.

Each of you is different, but I can confidently say that as a year group you come together to bring out the best in each other and to look out for each other. Well done!

You have made it through a pandemic, various lock downs and restrictions, adapted timetables and you have done it with style.

You settled in quickly and seamlessly to life at Lourdes despite not having all the transition support that the years before you had. I am very proud of you.

We've worked hard together, had some fun and climbed some hills and now it's time for you to move on into S3.

I have every confidence that you will go on to do well in third year. You will rise to the new challenges, build on your good friendships and continue to develop your talents and skills.

It has been a pleasure to work with you and I have loved getting to know you all. I look forward to watching you continue to go from strength to strength through the school and you always know where my office is and I hope you will pop in and see me from time to time.

Best wishes,

Mr Kerr





